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Overview: Pronob believes in lifelong 
learning principles and is stepping into 
academic research after 22 years of active 
corporate life. He sees respectful 
relationships as a value creator and brings 
passion, integrity, and authenticity to 
whatever he does. Pronob naturally 
collaborates to learn and stitch the 
differences into continuous improvement to 
move ahead in life. 
 
Area of specialisation: Organizational 
Behaviour & HRM 
 
 
Year of joining the programme: 2024 
 
 
Email: fpm24.pronob@spjimr.org 
 
 
Educational background: Bachelor of Science, 
Chemistry and Post Graduate Diploma in 
Business Management, specialisation in HRM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Research interest: Organizational Culture and 
its ingredients for a global company to be 
successful in India. 
 
 
Professional appointments/ Work 
experience: Currently working as Head of 
People & Culture in the Volvo Group Trucks 
Operation, Service Market Logistics for the 
APAC Region based in Singapore. Carry overall 
22 years of work experiences, out of which 16 
years in the Volvo Group 
 
 
Publications and working papers: Nil 
 
 
Conference presentations: Nil 
 
 
Brown Bag/ Research Seminar presentations: 
Nil 
 
 
Achievements: Talent Listing 2018 | 100 Top 
Global Minds | World HRD Congress  
 
 


